Cherry Grove Friends Nominating Team Notes

January31, 2018


In attendance: Gretchen Roberts, Linda Adolfson, Tom Pritchard, and Sandi Wooley

After opening the meeting with prayer, Gretchen welcomed us all and outlined the team responsibilities and goals.  We reviewed the current Ministry Teams and identified the positions that may need to be filled.

Together, we identified the folks to contact to see if they were planning to stay on their particular ministry team. In addition, we discerned together some options within the congregation for the vacant positions and determined who on our team would be a good contact to follow up with specific members of the congregation.

We discussed the possibility of holding a Ministry Faire, Ministry Moment, or some other way of apprising the congregation of potential ministry areas. We agreed to continue considering the best way to provide communication this year.

Next Meeting: Our next meeting will be Wednesday, February 7, 2018 @ Gretchen’s house @ 4:30pm 
January 2018
